
 
 
 

To whom this may concern: 
 
I am writing this letter on behalf of Jake Williams. Jake Williams has been in our football 
program the past two years and I would highly recommend him to play collegiate baseball for 
your program. 

Jake is an extremely hard worker. Jake does not miss any weightlifting sessions and he also 
carries a full-time job. When he was in the weight room, he was one of the hardest working kids 

in the room. Jake gives everything he has at practice everyday and is a great team player. 
 

Jake has a ton of ability. He could probably play 3 to 4 different positions in our program. He 
also does whatever our coaches ask him to do without anything other than “yes coach.”. Jake 
started as a junior and he also learned to play multiple positions this year. He was valuable 
member on many of our special teams as well. 
 

Jake is also a tremendous student athlete and academics always comes first. He carries a very 
good GPA and that GPA is currently on the rise. He would without a doubt be able to handle the 

college rigor while also playing baseball. 
 

In closing, I would highly recommend Jake to join your program. He is a hard worker, with 
talent that is going to keep getting better each year. You will never have to worry about him off 

the the field either. Please contact me with any additional questions. 
 

Nate Eimer 
West Aurora HS Head Football Coach  
neimer@sd129.org  

630-301-6659 
 


